
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 2020 
 
Dear Year 4 children, parents and carers 
 
We hope you have enjoyed a wonderful Easter break over the last 2 weeks. We were 
blessed with some beautiful weather so we hope you have been able to get some 
outside time with your family, as well as plenty of chocolate eggs! 
 
Had our school learning not been interrupted by the recent school closures, the 
children would have been doing some more in depth IT work this term, looking at how 
to use their school email account that they were given in Year 3. However, things have 
obviously changed so we will now work together to help include some IT learning at 
home.   
 
We will be introducing a new aspect to home learning this term called Google 
Classroom, which will continue into the rest of this school year and beyond once we 
are back. Please email the class teacher, via the call email address 
mole@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk or fox@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk to request your 
child’s St Margaret’s email account details.  
 
Once you have your St Margaret’s login and password, and are able access to a 
computer/laptop/iPad or similar, please assist your child to log in for the first time at 
www.gmail.com and entering in the email address as the username.  
 
From here you will be able to see your child’s email inbox. Please see the guide 
attached on how to navigate to Google Classroom, and also what other apps available 
to them, such as Google Drive.  
 
We are very thankful for your help with this, but if you do encounter any problems, 
please let us know.  
 
 
Many thanks,  
Year 4 Teaching Team.  
 

mailto:mole@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk
mailto:fox@stmargaretsprimary.org.uk
http://www.gmail.com/

